PWG Notes – DRAFT
August 6, 2013
Participants
Calvin Opheim, ERCOT

Lloyd Young, AEP




Ed Echols, ONCOR




Bill Boswell, ERCOT




Carolyn Reed, CenterPoint Energy


Diana Rehfeldt, TNMP




Jim Lee, Direct Energy
Agenda Item 1:  Antitrust Admonition
The ERCOT Antitrust Admonition and Disclaimer were read by Ed Echols, PWG Chair.  
Agenda Item 2:  COPS Meeting and PWG Agenda Review
No COPS report was available as COPS did not meet in July. 
Agenda Item 3:  Review 7/24 Annual Validation Discussion and Meeting Notes
The meeting notes for the July 24, 2013 call were approved.  
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Post the annual validation timeline as a separate document.
Agenda Item 4:  Review 2013 Annual Validation Status
Ed suggested changing the explicit dates in the Load Profiling Guide to language where ERCOT has a triggering event with subsequent time frames for completion. There was no additional discussion on this issue.
Agenda Item 5: Discuss Current Process for Quarterly Validations
Bill reviewed the validations specified in Section 11.3 of the Load Profiling Guide and the ESI ID counts for the 2nd QTR 2013 validations. A total of 765 ESI IDs were recommended for change.  
Ed pointed out that the validations in LPG Sections 11.3.1 and 11.3.2 are performed as part of Annual Validation process. The quarterly validations could be included in the annual validation process.
The PWG members on the call agreed there was no benefit to continuing the validations on a quarterly basis and some of the validations could be deleted.  A consensus was formed around annual performance of these validations.  
Agenda Item 6: Identify Next Steps for Quarterly Validations
Ed will report to COPS the quarterly validation discussion and relay the consensus at PWG that many of the quarterly validations could be performed less frequently or deleted.  This issue will be re-visited during the next PWG call.
Next PWG Meeting
The next PWG call via WebEx is scheduled for August 26, 2013 at 9:00 am after the August COPS meeting.  The agenda and WebEx information will be posted to the meeting page on ercot.com.
If someone would like to propose an item for consideration by the PWG, please submit these items to Ed Echols (Edwin.Echols@oncor.com).
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